
From: WAYNE CRAWFORD <w.crawford@msn.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 2:58:25 PM 
To: Dea H. Theodore <DHTheodore@slco.org> 
Subject: MPD Resolution 

  

Dear Councilmember Theodore,  

  

As your constituent, thank you for your hard work and dedication to important issues in our 

District.      

  

Our organization appreciates your thoughtful approach to issues in the Wasatch Canyons, in 

particular the Mountainous Planning District and Commission.  Although our Resolution 

opposed the extension of the MPD, we did not identify the elegant solution that your 

Resolution proffers.  It is my understanding you propose to keep the MPD and its 

boundaries, minus the Town of Brighton while keeping with the spirit of a "planning 

advisory area".    
 
You clearly understand the significance of the Wasatch canyons.  After review with CCOA 
members of your proposed solution to our concerns, Cardiff Canyons Owners Association 

supports your Resolution.    

  

As President of the CCOA, you have my full commitment and support.  We look forward to 
working with you over the next few months as the Council and Mayor's office seats new 
Commission members.  Our organization will be submitting names of landowners who are 

both qualified and willing to serve.    

  
Once again, thank you for your hard work and dedication to District 6 and to the residents of 

Salt Lake County.  

  

Sincerely,  

  

Wayne Crawford, President  

Cardiff Canyon Owners Association  


